Year 2 visit to Clacton on Sea Friday 8th November 2024
	Topic
	Travel
	Cost

	This forms part of our topic ‘Beside the Seaside’ and will link to the children’s learning in class. 
 
 
 
	We will travel by a double decker coach.  There will be enough seats for each child and nobody will be allowed to sit on the front seats.  The coaches are equipped with seat belts.
	The total cost of the visit is £775.00.  We would be grateful if you could pay a contribution of £11.00 to cover the cost. This can be paid in 2 instalments if preferred. 
 
If you are currently entitled to FSM, the cost of this trip will be paid for by the school.

	Lunch
	Clothing & Equipment
	Time

	All children will be supplied with a free basic packed lunch (a roll, piece of fruit and piece of cake), unless parents are supplying their own packed lunch and you opt out by Friday 11th October.  Please inform the school office if you wish to opt out.  
 
If parents have not opted out by this date, a packed lunch will be provided by the school.  You will still however, need to provide a bottle/carton of drink for your child.
 
	Children should wear school uniform, stout footwear and a warm/waterproof coat.  
 
Please send your child with a named rucksack and water bottle. 
 
Please note that your child will be carrying their rucksack all day so only pack it with the essentials. 
 
	We will leave school at 9.00am and return by 3.00pm.

	Timescale
	Queries
	Travel Sickness

	Please make your payment of £11.00 by Monday 14th October via School Gateway.  
 
 
	If you have any queries, then please contact either the office or class teacher. 
	If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure a tablet is given before school and another, if necessary, given to the teacher in a named envelope, with specific instructions as to how & when it is to be given.

	Spending money
	Any other items
	 

	None required
 
	 


 
Yours sincerely
 
Miss Riddleston	Mrs Last	Mrs Blewitt
 
 

